Minutes DKC Membership Meeting: 1-18-99

Following a program on herding presented by DKC member, Terri
Hardwick, the meeting was called to order by Vice President,
Diane Kessler in the absence of President, Sharon Pitz.

Minutes from the November 16, 1998 meeting were approved as
printed in the club newsletter.

Treasurer’s Report:

CCB Checking: $10,263.87
FTF 1,826.39
Financial Mgt. Accout 2714237, 82
Loan Balance (12/31/98) (39,652.47)

Committee Reports:

Awards Program: Joanna Burley reminded that the annual
awards dinner will be held on February 26th at the Regal
Hotel in Durham. Jack Sappenfiled, for the awards committee,
reported that there will be a cash bar from 6:30 until 7:30
with dinner being served at 7:15. The cost will be $25.00
per person and our group will be in the Alumni Room.

Membership: Stella Maunsell circulated ballots for the fol-
lowing to be voted into regular membership status. Tracy
Fletcher, Masha Helpern and Lisa Williams.

Stella, as Corres. Sec., read a thank you note from Betty
Perschel and also let the membership knhow that a thank you
from obedience judge, John Mett, had been received.

Lisa Connelly, AKC Delegate, reported that she had attended
the December 8th delegate meeting in New York. A complete
report will be included in the next newsletter.

O1d Business: Marge White reported that the club project of
collecting money to outfit the Durham K-9 dogs with bullet
proof vests is progressing. We are collecting funds at a

regular rate and will go full-steam ahead as soon as we get
the final approval from the police officials.

The membership was reminded of the yard sale that will be
held on January 21st. Items to be contributed can be brought
to the building on Friday night from 3:00 until 8:00 p.m.
Items for the bake sale should be brought to the building on
Saturday. Volunteers are still needed to help set up, be 1in
attendance on Saturday and also to help take down at the
close of the sale.

Terri Toohil reported for Marie Inman that ads for the spring
show catalog must be submitted very quickly. $35.00 will buy
a full page with picture, $30 a full page w/o picture, ohe-

half page w/o picture is $25.00 and the booster page is $5.00



L

per line.

Monies collected from the impressive brags were added to the
money being collected for the K-9 vests.

There being no further business, a motion for adjournment was
entertained and seconded and the meeting ended at 9:20 p.m.

Submitted with the greatest of respect for our club and it’s
membership.

Masrjorie J. White, Recording Secretary.



